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To: info@ci.stevenson.wa.us

To: City Council: 
From: Harry Schumacher

It has come to my attention, that it was more then a phone calls worth to put restrictions on commercial property in Downtown Stevenson.
So say one of these so called creative developers wants to put an outdoor type restaurant at 36 leavens and it fails,  now according to these new rules, I can no
longer rent it out as a home.
I understand about new construction requirements, but property owners want the rights to use our property that we deserve for investing in commercial property in
the first place. 

Harry Schumacher
541-490-1936


